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PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE
In a few short weeks we will quickly go from 
Thanksgiving break to final exams to the end of 
the semester.  All families (students and 
parents) are reminded that our final two days of 
class in December are for final exams.  This 
means that final exams will occur:

Wednesday, December 21st - Periods 0, 
1, 2, 3
Thursday, December 22nd - Periods 4, 
5, 6, 7

We are already getting requests from students who will be gone on 
the dates of final exams.  Because of our shift towards standards 
based grading, we have also gotten away from policy about “early” 
final exams.  Instead we have this currently in our student 
handbook.  Please use it as guidance for when students indicate 
they will be gone on the date of the planned final.
The purpose of finals is to show students that learning is a 
semester long process and finals demonstrate proficiency on the 
standards in a content area.  Final exams will be administered 
during the last week of each semester. It is expected that a final 
assessment occurs in ALL classes during the final week of each 
semester. The final exam can take the form of a 
subjective/objective assessment or include a performance-based 
criteria. Students have the responsibility to complete all work.

MISSED FINAL EXAMS- If final exams are not completed on their 
scheduled date at the end of a semester, the opportunity to take the 
final exams may come early or late. The lowest possible score will 
be entered for the final until taken.

NHS will be holding the Giving
Tree holiday gift drive again this
year. We will have a Christmas
tree set up in the front office with
gift requests hanging as
ornaments on it. Students and
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parents can pick an ornament to help a family in need. Please
return all gifts wrapped with the original ornament attached.
The tree will be in the front office starting on November 28th
through December 16th.

YEARBOOK UPDATES!
Buy your book today so you don't
forget . Attn Seniors: submit your
senior photos, quotes and baby
photos .
  Click here

Winter Sports
 Parent/Athlete Meeting 

Thursday, November 17th, 2022
6:00 pm in Auditorium

 Registration is now OPEN and will close on February. 25,
2023.  Don't miss the registration window. 
 No late registration will be ACCEPTED. 

PLAN AHEAD!
Spring Sports starts on February 27, 2023

Parent/Athlete Meeting, Tuesday. March. 7, 2023, 6:00 pm in
Auditorium

Student Ski Passes

As the Ski Season is quickly
approaching, I wanted to let you
know that Vail Resorts, Inc. is once
again pleased to offer a
discounted ski pass program for
Eagle and Lake County students
and full time employees. New this year passes include
access to Crested Butte!

 New this season These passes will not become available
for purchase until Friday November 5th, 2021 at the
Lionshead Pass office or Saturday November 6th, 2021 at
the Beaver Creek Pass office. Your student will need to
provide their school Identification card to obtain the
pass. 

Mark your calendars - 
the Annual Career Fair 
is November 17 at the 
Eagle County 
Fairgrounds.This is a 
great opportunity for 
high school students to 
meet with over 60 local 
businesses and learn 
about a variety of career 
paths in our county and 
beyond. 
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beyond. 
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Click here for more Booster Club information on the web page 

                   linda.hatton@eagleschools.net
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